

What are we?

The Pre-Engineering Club is a collection of students who explore engineering by getting involved with the process and completion of various projects.

Not an engineering major?

No problem! Our membership is open to any individual with an interest in STEM. Be it out of curiosity or your focus of study, all are welcome!

Additional Information



Location and frequency:

Meetings are held within the basement of Goodwyn Hall inside of room 080. Typically, we meet twice a month on the second and fourth Tuesday at 2:00 PM, but this is tentative.



Food is provided!

Feel free to come grab a bite and see what we are about!

GOT QUESTIONS? FEEL FREE TO CONTACT US!